From: WebAdmin@burnaby.ca on behalf of City of Burnaby

To: Clerks
Subject: Webform submission from: Contact Us & Feedback Form #313
Date: Friday, September 17, 2021 4:47:14 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or
account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to

phishing@burnaby.ca

Submitted on Fri, 09/17/2021 - 16:46
Submission # 313

Submitted values are:

Send us a message about
Mayor and Council

Name
Bernadette Zinetti

Email

Phone

Address

Comment
Please put STOP signs along Esmond from Parker to Hastings. Traffic want to avoid Boundary anf Hastings by
taking short cuts through Esmond St. This is getting insane on rainy days during an and pm rush hours

Response
| don't need a response
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